
 The very nature of private schools is the ability to choose an educational path for their child which might be different from what 
public school offers. This can fall into many categories- the arts, small class size, choice of curriculum, etc. This is a right parents 
should have in thier child's education.
   To force private schools to follow certain mandates or rules in these areas  should not be allowed. Allow Oregon families to be able 
to make choices for themselves. The government should not be allowed to enforce rules on private institutions. 
(And to not allow sports participation based on registration into this  organization is really a low blow).


